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22 February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I wanted to let you all know some very positive news on how wonderful our Wildern Community is 
during this 3rd Lockdown. 
 
We have had 78 students, staff and parents running around our local area in our virtual lock down 
event. 
 
As a group we have managed to run a total 2939 miles, which equated to 528.72 loops of our Wildern 
lock down route which took us virtually past each of the trust schools.  
 
During this time, we have managed to raise an amazing £654 for Southampton General Hospital.  
 
Ryan in 7P2 won the raffle, winning a £40 Purbani, Botley voucher for him and his family. 
 
I wanted to thank the community that have donated laptops to the school, either directly through the 
school or via Hedge End Rotary, together we have been able to collect 40 items to help 
homeschooling which is awesome! 
 
I also wanted to thank everyone personally for all their support and time, even though we are in 
unprecedented times we have been able to support our charities.  Without the support of our parents 
and staff we would not be able to achieve this and make this event so successful. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Co-ordinator  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


